
 

January 27th, 2023 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

Our popcorn has arrived and we are greatly looking forward to this initiative being led by our 

Grade 8 students.  Also, information was sent home this week regarding the new dates for our 

Ice Dawg days.  A gentle reminder that outdoor supervision begins at 8:10 am and school 

begins at 8:25 am.  Lastly, this Friday, February 3rd is a PA Day.  There is no school for 

students. 

Please see the information below for other important information regarding our upcoming week 

at Holy Spirit CES. 

Hot Lunch Update:  Rescheduled Date for A & W 
 
The hot lunch that was rescheduled for Thursday, January 19th, 2023 was cancelled due to 
inclement weather.  This hot lunch will now take place Thursday, February 2nd, 2023. 

York Catholic District School Board Is Now On Instagram 

The York Catholic District School Board has launched an official Instagram account: 

@yorkcatholic_dsb. This account will be used to share some of the amazing things happening 

throughout our YCDSB school communities. If you are on Instagram, please check it out! 

Ukulele Kids 

 

If your child is interested in participating in the Ukulele Lunch Hour Club please ensure that you 

register before January 30th, 2023.  Paper forms went home with students this week.  Please 

see the flyer and registration attached at the end of this communication for details. 

 

Dental Screening at Holy Spirit 

 

On Thursday, February 2nd, 2023 York Region will be conducting its annual dental screening at 

Holy Spirit CES. The dental screening will be conducted by a Registered Dental Hygienist for 

Grades JK, SK, 2, and 8. Students in Grades 4, 7 as well as others requested by 

parents/guardians may also be included. For more information, including how you can have 

your child opt out of the screening please see the parent letter sent out by email last week.   

 

SEAC Newsletter 
 
The YCDSB Special Education Advisory Committee provides important advice on special 
education to our school board.  Members include representatives from the Board of Trustees, 
local agencies, and associations that further the well-being of exceptional students. This month 

they shared their first newsletter.  Please see this link to view: SEAC Newsletter 
 
 

https://www.instagram.com/yorkcatholic_dsb/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1kQx8uE3HBJq1k2UU_JCG-F0oVhtaoXxN/view?usp=share_link


 
Online Term 1 Report Card Access  
 

Term 1 Report Cards will be available through the parent portal on Wednesday, February 

22nd, 2023 after 4:00 pm. To access this portal, please visit our school’s website, and click on 

the parent’s link in the top banner. From the Parents page, you will find a link to “Maplewood 

Parent Portal ConnectEd” on the right-hand side.  

 

For detailed instructions on registering, using the portal, and to seek support, please visit the 

YCDSB Parent Portal at: https://sites.google.com/ycdsb.ca/ycdsbparentportal 

 
EQAO Free Parent Webinar 
 
This webinar is available to parents interested in learning about the Grade 3 and Grade 6 

assessment as well as highlights from this year’s results.  Holy Spirit’s results are available on 

our school website under our ‘Parents’ section. 

 

 
Free Parent EQAO Webinar - February 22, 2023 

 

Register for a free live webinar and learn about the EQAO Grade 3 and 
Grade 6 assessments and highlights from the 2021–2022 assessment 
results.  
 

The live session will take place on February 22, 2023, from 6:30 pm to 
7:30 pm followed by a Q&A with EQAO staff. 
 

Registration: bit.ly/eqao-ycdsb-webinar 

 

Kindergarten Registration for the 2023-2024 School Year 

 

Registration for the 2023-2024 school year began on January 9th, 2023.  Please see the flyer 

below for more details. 

 

Yours in Catholic Education, 

Mr. A. Modica 

Principal 

anthony.modica@ycdsb.ca 

 

Important Dates: 

Monday, Jan. 30th  Hot Lunch: Delicious Greek 
 

Wed. Feb. 1st  Hot Lunch:  Pizza Pizza 
 

Thurs. Feb. 2nd 
 

 Hot Lunch:  A & W (Make-Up Date) 

 Dental Screening 
 

Fri. Feb. 3rd  PA Day:  No School For Students 

 

 

 

https://sites.google.com/ycdsb.ca/ycdsbparentportal
https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/york-catholic-dsb-webinar-for-parents-and-guardians-of-elementary-students-registration-513367575237
mailto:anthony.modica@ycdsb.ca


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


